
 

October 23, 2023  
 
To,  
The Listing Department,  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400001  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: Scrip Code – 543435  
Sub: Intimation regarding opening of new manufacturing unit at Saharanpur.  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Clara Industries Limited, has expanded its operations by 
establishing a new manufacturing unit. This marks addition to our current manufacturing unit, 
making it Unit- II under our current production facilities.   
 
This new manufacturing unit is strategically located at Office Khasra no. 219 Padli 
Khushalpur, Saharanpur, U.P.-247001 and it is designed to enhance our production capacity 
and improve operational efficiency. The unit is fully equipped with new technology and 
adheres to the highest standards of quality, safety, and sustainability. 
 
The expansion aligns with our long-term growth strategy and is a significant milestone for our 
company. This initiative will not only allow us to meet the increasing market demand but also 
strengthen our position in the industry. The manufacturing unit is expected to become 
operational from October 25, 2023.  
 
We assure our stakeholders that this expansion is part of our commitment to creating value 
and sustained growth for our shareholders. Our focus remains on delivering superior products 
and services to our customers.  
 



 

We will continue to keep the stock exchange and our shareholders updated on the progress of 
this new manufacturing unit as it becomes operational and contributes to our overall 
performance. 
 
We thank you for your continuous support and look forward to sharing more positive 
developments in the future. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
For Clara Industries Limited  
 
 
 
 
Parry Kukreja  
(Managing Director)  
DIN: 06649401 
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